Working together for a safer London

John Brookes

TPHQ - Territorial Policing Headquarters OCU TPHQ 15th Floor East Empress State Building Lillie Road London SW6 1TR

www.met.police.uk

22 May 2007

Dear 1

I have had the privilege of being the head of the Safer Neighbourhoods Operational Command Unit since October 2005 and since then I have been consistently amazed by the professionalism and dedicated work that is performed on a daily basis. Our work is exceptionally varied and whilst it often takes place as part of a small team it impacts on every area of London. Together, the work we undertake is having a significant impact on the Citizen Focus agenda for the Metropolitan Police Service.

I am delighted to inform you that in acknowledgement of your work I have awarded you an OCU Commanders Commendation. I would like to present this to you personally at a ceremony on Monday 18th June at Empress State on the 27th Floor at 2pm. This will be a celebration event and you may wish to invite your family in acknowledgement of the support they give to you.

Please could you therefore let my Staff Officer, Tracey Warren, know if you will be attending on June 18th, if you will be bringing guests and also if you have any special requirements.

Yours sincerely,

Ch Supt Stephen Bloomfield

Head of Safer Neighbourhoods Unit